
Weekly Announcements May 19th  

Sunday, May 19 
9:30 am Worship Service – S 
10:30 am Senior Recognition Brunch-FH                          
WELCA 
Monday, May 20 
12:00 pm Trust Meeting 
1-3 pm Quilting 

3:30-5:30 pm Kids Quilting class. 
Tuesday, May 21 
7:00 am Men Bible Study Gramma Sharon’s 
8:30 am Pastor/Lay Worship Leaders Study 
Wednesday, May 22 
Thursday, May 23 
1:30 pm Pray, Knit & Chat – P 
3:30-5:30 pm Kids Quilting class.  
6:30 pm Cub Scouts 
Friday, May 24 
Saturday, May 25 
Sunday, May 26 
9:30 am Worship Service-S 
10:30 am Coffee Hour-FH 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today’s Radio Broadcast is given in 
memory of Keyon E. Bean given by Ardis 

and Levin Bean 

Medical Fund for Sawyer Smith.  A fund has been set up at American State 
Bank to help defray costs of travel and medical needs for one-year-old Sawyer, 

who is undergoing brain surgeries and recovery in Colorado.  His family has 
traveled for many pre-surgical appointments and is now at his side for possibly 
another month in Colorado.   Please continue to keep Sawyer and his family in 
your prayers, and if so moved contributions may be made at American State 

Bank.  Hailey Smith is our returning church-school coordinator.  Sawyer's dad, 
Zach Smith, works at Ryan Motors.  His grandparents are Terri (Overson) 

Bendixson. and Mary and Tom Smith. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us today as we celebrate the 2024 High School Graduating class!!! 
We will be honoring our Graduating Seniors at the 9:30 am Worship 

service. After the service there will be a Senior Recognition Brunch in 
the fellowship hall for the Seniors and their families. 

Brooks Anderson 
Anissa Barraza 
Connor Ekblad 

Abigal Elkers 
Julian Gunlikson 

Kaylynn Riely 
Nikolas Rustad 

Aaron Sikes 
Ty Wiedrich 

Christian Zaste 

 

                          

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you think Sip.Give.Go/Great Food Hunt 2023 was a great way to invite 
the community of Williston to join us in an effort to feed those that are 
struggling please consider being part of the planning team. All ideas to 

make it another fun event and great effort are needed. 

 

If interested, please contact Lynea or the church office at 701-572-
6363 or by email at lgeinert@flcwilliston.com 
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